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Hello there. 

It’s past time to end dangerous, inhumane, and illegal camping in public areas.
People are suffering. Neighborhoods are unsafe. Portland is hurting. Please support
the proposed resolutions (899-903) to save lives, restore safety and to clean up our
city. This is a long overdue step. Delaying enforcement of existing no camping laws,
will only further delay the policy changes required to create safe camping areas w
access to services, more emergency shelters, more housing, and cleaner, clear
sidewalks.

Thank you for listening.

Heather Harvey
Multnomah County, Portland
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W+K PRODUCTION’S CONTRACT OF VALUES
Our work should be a platform to amplify unheard voices and bring diverse perspectives to our productions in an ethically and
environmentally responsible way. We believe in the Black Lives Matter movement and in the fight against self-evident injustices against
all marginalized, vulnerable, and underrepresented groups. Acts of insensitivity on our productions will not be tolerated by or towards
anyone whether agency, client, crew, production, talent, or otherwise. We are committed to being both actively anti-racist and 
environmentally conscious in everything we do in order to affect justice for people and the planet. Our production relationships must be 
based on shared values and mutual respect; if you do not support these sentiments as one of our partners, we do not want to be 
affiliated. There will no doubt be missteps, but we are committed to listening and learning. This is the time for exponential change, and we 
hope that together we can work toward an equitable and sustainable future for all.
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